
ESSAY WRITING COMPETITION 2013 
The Korean Studies Project at the University of Nairobi invites undergraduate students from the 
University of Nairobi to participate in an essay writing competition whose theme is “The Value 
of Korean Studies in an African University.” 

The competition is part of the plans being put in place for the launch of Korean Studies in the 
University of Nairobi in January 2014. The essay should therefore be a personal assessment of 
the benefits of having Korean Studies taught in an African university. In this way, it will be a 
strategy for promoting Korean Studies, in all disciplines taught in universities, among university 
students. 

 

Guidelines 

• The essay should use Arial Font Size 12, be double spaced, in block paragraphs and be 
between 1500 and 2000 words. 

• The cover page of the essay should contain the title of the essay, student’s name, 
registration number, department/faculty/school, year of study, telephone number and e-
mail address. 

• The essay must be original and must be submitted as a word document to 
koreanstudies@uonbi.ac.ke by 10th December 2013. 

• The best three essays will receive cash prizes as follows: 1st Prize KES 40,000, 2nd Prize 
KES 30,000 and 3rd Prize KES 20,000. 

• Each of the next seven best essays will receive a cash prize of KES 5,000 
• The ten best essays will be awarded certificates of merit and considered for publication in 

a book. 

 


